
I Heart Cheese: 18 Vegetarian
Recipes featuring CHEESE!

If you’re new to this blog and are vegan and/or not so much a
dairy eating then I need to give you a bit of a heads up —- I
LOVE  CHEESE.  I  mean,  we  are  in  a  long-term  committed
relationship and have been since I was about 6 years old.
Since I’m a kosher-keeper (and therefore, don’t mix dairy with
meat), I can’t have cheese at every meal, which is probably a
good thing. I don’t want to jinx anything, but it is a wonder
that I’m not on the floor in the fetal position suffering from
a kidney stone right about now . . . that’s how much dairy I
eat. For us Jews, the holiday of Shavuot is upon us and it’s
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https://jewhungrytheblog.com/i-heart-cheese-18-vegetarian-recipes-featuring-cheese/
https://jewhungrytheblog.com/funfetti-no-churn-cheesecake-ice-cream-sandwiches/


traditional to dig into the dairy for our Shavuot meal. As
such, I thought it’d be fun to put out the call to my fellow
food bloggers for some vegetarian recipes featuring cheese!
I’ve got some of my own thrown in there for funsies and I do
hope you enjoy.

Also, don’t forget! Jewhungry swag is up on Etsy and running!
I’m getting a restock in in about 10 days with bonus toddler
sizing for the Israeli version. Click here to check it out —
there’s still time to get your order before Father’s Day.

https://www.etsy.com/JewhungryTheShop/listing/704519635/ashkenazi-foods-t-shirt?utm_source=Copy&utm_medium=ListingManager&utm_campaign=Share&utm_term=so.lmsm&share_time=1559881113215


Za’atar White Bean Salad on Malawach from Jewhungry the Blog

https://jewhungrytheblog.com/?attachment_id=5084
https://jewhungrytheblog.com/zaatar-white-bean-salad-on-malawach/


Roasted Red Pepper Oven-Grilled Cheese from Dizzy, Busy, and
Hungry

https://jewhungrytheblog.com/?attachment_id=5064
https://dizzybusyandhungry.com/roasted-red-pepper-oven-grilled-cheese/?fbclid=IwAR2GWqF4Out3Vndx-vbyDtKetlZU988eWL6aBjVKNvClAnf4DCrJrEdghk8
https://dizzybusyandhungry.com/roasted-red-pepper-oven-grilled-cheese/?fbclid=IwAR2GWqF4Out3Vndx-vbyDtKetlZU988eWL6aBjVKNvClAnf4DCrJrEdghk8


Cheesy Spinach Stuffed Shells from Peas and Crayons

https://jewhungrytheblog.com/?attachment_id=5065
https://peasandcrayons.com/2019/05/spinach-stuffed-shells.html?fbclid=IwAR16UB_IrBOsaiBvWPfaUb7wgy-29yv7vxs1EIAHKGmUWRBe2PO1uBf5UsM


Classic Thin Crust Three Cheese Pizza from Baked by Rachel

https://jewhungrytheblog.com/?attachment_id=5066
https://www.bakedbyrachel.com/classic-thin-crust-three-cheese-pizza/?fbclid=IwAR1KGBtx-RIxiRjoFehmWQI2DDfScRC_JS9lyEj4PFEvH55NI3OLiz4E7Gs


Cheesy  Carrot  Casserole  with  Bread  Crumb  Topping  from
Courtney’s  Sweets

https://jewhungrytheblog.com/?attachment_id=5067
https://www.courtneyssweets.com/cheesy-carrot-casserole/
https://www.courtneyssweets.com/cheesy-carrot-casserole/


Everything Bagel Cheesecake from Sweet Recipea

https://jewhungrytheblog.com/?attachment_id=5069
https://www.sweetrecipeas.com/2018/11/04/everything-bagel-cheesecake/?fbclid=IwAR0IVvaL3B6-fAp98MOSDfxqHvScvOYVSbJSw7m3xSkjXBsvSOezhwthew0


Marinated Cana de Cabra (Spanish Goat Cheese) from Everyday
Maven

https://www.everydaymaven.com/cana-de-cabra/
https://www.everydaymaven.com/cana-de-cabra/


Easy Scalloped Potatoes from Recipes from a Pantry

https://jewhungrytheblog.com/?attachment_id=5071
https://recipesfromapantry.com/scalloped-potatoes/


Slow Cooker Beer Caramelized Onion Grilled Cheese Sandwiches
by The Beeroness

https://jewhungrytheblog.com/?attachment_id=5072
http://thebeeroness.com/2016/10/11/slow-cooker-beer-caramelized-onion-grilled-cheese-sandwiches/?fbclid=IwAR3H8mCPre6j0RuBomygrU6I0iYBQ5asP_k8fEPzhqaTq9tBMJn4pYpuysw
http://thebeeroness.com/2016/10/11/slow-cooker-beer-caramelized-onion-grilled-cheese-sandwiches/?fbclid=IwAR3H8mCPre6j0RuBomygrU6I0iYBQ5asP_k8fEPzhqaTq9tBMJn4pYpuysw


dinner irl: the best roasted vegetable lasagna from Sheri
Silver

https://jewhungrytheblog.com/?attachment_id=5073
https://sherisilver.com/2016/11/14/dinner-irl-the-best-roasted-vegetable-lasagna/?fbclid=IwAR1EfyAp1FTpfM-ehbW5ShyyopRizijZyjQJkXJqAZKyn1V5QOsFw9C3m5k
https://sherisilver.com/2016/11/14/dinner-irl-the-best-roasted-vegetable-lasagna/?fbclid=IwAR1EfyAp1FTpfM-ehbW5ShyyopRizijZyjQJkXJqAZKyn1V5QOsFw9C3m5k


WARM ZUCCHINI NOODLE SALAD WITH TOMATOES AND HALLOUMI from
Hey, Nutrition Lady

https://jewhungrytheblog.com/?attachment_id=5074
https://www.heynutritionlady.com/warm-zucchini-noodles-with-tomatoes-and-halloumi/?fbclid=IwAR2-aA68eEJ21ahcAIzBCYfHjp8bdA_DnGTyn5QPRQtypR9MX6L2wH6kU5Q
https://www.heynutritionlady.com/warm-zucchini-noodles-with-tomatoes-and-halloumi/?fbclid=IwAR2-aA68eEJ21ahcAIzBCYfHjp8bdA_DnGTyn5QPRQtypR9MX6L2wH6kU5Q


Airfryer Honey Goat Cheese Balls from The Creative Bite

https://jewhungrytheblog.com/?attachment_id=5075
https://www.thecreativebite.com/airfryer-honey-goat-cheese-balls/?fbclid=IwAR1rRLczaxwEcp2O-RVJU_be0NrTejCBD2LIxJxsGLilY_o7aX-GQVD4Awg


Homemade Pimento Cheese Dip from Julie Blanner

https://jewhungrytheblog.com/?attachment_id=5076
https://julieblanner.com/homemade-pimento-cheese-recipe/?fbclid=IwAR1-c6YgbyN7d3kEGiuFyWWUilF9QZUmeqSJwsklyA_9dY4Cy01IWXxNNNk


Cheesy Pesto Farro from The Lemon Bowl

https://jewhungrytheblog.com/?attachment_id=5077
https://thelemonbowl.com/cheesy-pesto-farro/?fbclid=IwAR1jp_54_TZqvzE_vbLnO4SuwUXixTTVIMOJ6bIUyId7Z6a8YlWv-SsRcwA


Cheesy Vegetarian Tofu Enchiladas from Vanilla and Bean

https://jewhungrytheblog.com/?attachment_id=5078
https://vanillaandbean.com/tofu-enchiladas/?fbclid=IwAR1lNcQ2OnN1N7U5YA_Hldny4f9NjpB2JVfrhyiuSV3TiJO6Y3QPQO-6dTs


Crispy, Gooey Fresh Mozzarella Steaks from Foodie with Family

https://jewhungrytheblog.com/?attachment_id=5081
https://www.foodiewithfamily.com/crispy-gooey-fresh-mozzarella-steaks/?fbclid=IwAR1Baz7pM4MhAlwyL7OPmz1lTSzbBZ29YW55UjQhPAYDPiuVwdmpJnxGiho


Dill and White Cheddar Sourdough from Karen’s Kitchen

Savory Mashed Purple Potato Pie with Garlic Cream Cheese from
Jewhungry the Blog

https://www.karenskitchenstories.com/2018/06/dill-and-white-cheddar-sourdough-bread.html?fbclid=IwAR3owTuHlPWjDXYV0w6x99ykKtMnhLwh4kuzLGcKlanyai7rr-cThTAQEMU
https://jewhungrytheblog.com/?attachment_id=5085
https://jewhungrytheblog.com/savory-mashed-purple-potato-pie-with-garlic-cream-cheese-a-k-a-galaxy-pie/
https://jewhungrytheblog.com/savory-mashed-purple-potato-pie-with-garlic-cream-cheese-a-k-a-galaxy-pie/


10 Easy Vegetarian Meals PLUS
10  Must-Have  Essentials  for
New Parents

As you may or may not know, depending on how closely you
follow this here blog or my Instagram feed, I am pregnant with
our 3rd kiddo. As of this writing, I am just about 8 months
pregnant. I still cannot believe that we are having a 3rd kid.
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I know I’ve mentioned that before but I still cannot believe
it. When I was 8 months pregnant with our first kiddo (who is
currently 5 1/2), I was so full of excitement and joy. I don’t
so much feel that now and not because I don’t feel excitement
or joy for my kiddos (if you know me at all, you know I
probably love my kids a little ‘too’ much) but because the
newborn stage isn’t my favorite. The first newborn stage I
went through was marked by a 3 month-long bought of postpartum
depression. The second newborn stage was actually kind of
awesome, if I’m being honest. I knew what to expect in terms
of the sheer exhaustion and, you know, the part where you’re
terrified that if your baby even remotely looks at you weird
it means they’re sick and/or don’t love you. I leaned into it,
made a lot of espresso and allowed myself to binge watch a
looooooooooot of shows (I love you, Homeland). But now I’ve
got 2 others kids and, oh yeah, I GAVE ALL MY BABY STUFF AWAY.
That’s right. I was so certain that we would only be having 2
kids that I sold off or gave away all our baby gear so now
we’re back to square one. Thus, the impetus for this post.

If there’s 2 things I know about preparing for a new baby to
enter your life it’s that above all else you need to have
delicious, ready-to-eat food on hand AT ALL TIMES and you need
baby gear that helps make your life easier (such as sleep
systems,  instant  swaddles,  easy-to-use  thermometers  and
washable rugs). Therefore, I combined these two certainties to
present to you this epic post of ‘Must Haves’ for both food
and gear for new parents. If you are about to have a baby,
send the link to this post to all your friends and family with
an email that reads simply:

Dear Loved Ones,

 

We’re gonna need some help. See all links and items in this
blog post (and here’s where you’d insert the link to this
post).

https://jewhungrytheblog.com/tu-bshevat-chocolate-dirt-cakes/
https://jewhungrytheblog.com/tu-bshevat-chocolate-dirt-cakes/


 

Love,

Me

Trust me. They will respond. Ultimately, your loved ones will
want to help! I hope you enjoy this post. I picked the baby
gear items based entirely on items that I have been my ‘must
haves’ for both kiddos and will be for this one save for the
amazingness that is the DockATot (which was not yet on the
market when our 2 year-old was born) and the Lorena Canal rug,
which is also new to the market and has been a life saver for
this  type  A  cleaner.

https://dockatot.com/
https://lorenacanals.us/
https://jewhungrytheblog.com/10-easy-vegetarian-meals-plus-10-must-essentials-new-parents/eau-de-parfum/


 

First,  the  DockATot.  DockATot  is  a  multi-functional1.
lounger, co-sleeper, playtime lounger. When Siona, our
oldest was born, we tried every kind of co-sleeping or
bassinet on the market (I mean, not really, but it felt
like it). Eventually we just gave up on co-sleeping as
the co-sleeper we had didn’t fit our bed and it only fit
on one side of the bed so only one of us truly got to
co-sleep. With Eden, we gave up entirely and swaddled
her and set heron a pillow in between us (I’m sure
you’re thinking we are negligent parents for doing so
but I’m happy to report that little infant is now a
healthy, sassy 2 year-old). Because I was terrified of
rolling on top of her, I barely slept when she did. But
now the Lord has brought us the DockATot and I am so
thrilled for this item to be on the market. For safety
reasons,  the  DockATot  is  meant  to  be  placed  in  the
middle of the bed, which allows for husband and I to
both feel like we are co-sleeping with our newborn. It’s
made  in  Europe  and  designed  in  Sweden,  tested  for
breathability,  hypo  allergenic,  machine  washable  and
OEKO-TEX  certified,  which  means  it  was  independently
tested and certified so you can feel safe knowing the
folks  at  DockATot  truly  believe  in  baby  safety.
Seriously, all that’s left is for the folks at DockATot
to figure out how it can do my taxes and it would be THE
perfect all-encompassing parent tool.

http://www.dockatot.com


The DockATot

2)  Lorena Canal Rugs is also a product I only recently
discovered and, honestly, even if you don’t have kids, it’s an
amazing product. First and foremost, you need to know that
they are machine washable and can be dried in the clothes
dryer. I repeat: THESE RUGS ARE MACHINE WASHABLE! In addition,
the colors used in these handmade rugs come from all natural
dyes, eco-friendly and contain no VOCs like most carpeting and
rugs. And if the fact that all parents can now breathe easily
when their kids are handling washable paint around rug wasn’t
enough, you can also feel good about the purchase of a Lorena
Canal rug as proceeds from the sale of their products go
towards the Sakula Project, a school the company founded in
Haryana, the North of India. Dudes, seriously, it’s a win-win.

https://jewhungrytheblog.com/10-easy-vegetarian-meals-plus-10-must-essentials-new-parents/dock-a-tot-dock-a-tot-deluxe-dock-mod-pod/
https://lorenacanals.us/


Lorena Canal Rugs

3) A Diaper Clutch (one featured is from Skip Hop). My dear
friend, Rachel, went off registry when she got me this as a
gift when our first baby was born and I’m SO glad she did.
This is the item I get all friends who have their first baby.
Seriously, I NEVER go off registry but for this one, I do.
It’s an all in one — carries the diapers, the wipes and is the
clean thing you lay your baby down on for a change. I have
legit laid this puppy down on the floor of an Anthropologie
and changed a baby’s diaper on it. We use it to this day. It’s
come in handy on planes, trains and in automobiles. I can’t
tell you enough how this has saved our tushes!

https://jewhungrytheblog.com/10-easy-vegetarian-meals-plus-10-must-essentials-new-parents/810jyhlwzl-_sx522_/


4) A GOOD sound machine – I use the same sound machines for
drowning out my loud Jersey husband as I do for blocking my
confidential conversations with students as a school
counselor. I learned my lesson when I bought a ‘cute’ sound
machine rather than a functional one when our 2nd kid was
born. Though the sound machine was adorable, the actual white
noise sound it made sounded like a broken TV. The one pictured
is the model I recommend. Therapist grade, baby!

5) An ear thermometer – OK, we have gone through every kind of
thermometer possible and an ear thermometer is the best. I
learned this when I started supervising a school nurse and she
‘schooled’ me on the best products for adolescent health care.
We had received a digital forehead thermometer with the birth
of our second baby and, to this day, I still can’t work that
thing and husband is convinced it’s always a degree or two
off, which counts! And so, I say to you, get thee a good
digital ear thermometer and be done with it!

https://jewhungrytheblog.com/10-easy-vegetarian-meals-plus-10-must-essentials-new-parents/download-1/
https://jewhungrytheblog.com/10-easy-vegetarian-meals-plus-10-must-essentials-new-parents/download-2/


6) A SwaddleME Swaddle – or really ANY swaddle that is user-
friendly and doesn’t require you constant access to maternity
ward nurses who can swaddle a baby in just about anything. I
gave up on trying to achieve the perfect swaddle about 2 weeks
into the birth of our 1st born and have been in a believer in
velcro-based swaddles ever since. Seriously, DO IT.

7) The Backpack Diaper Bag – Oh, you think I give a crap about
the latest designer, over-the-shoulder diaper bag? Cause I
don’t. I started using backpacks as diaper bags when the
oldest was 2 (about 3 years ago) and haven’t looked back. I
started with a standard backpack and then upgraded to a yoga
backpack within 6 months. Next thing I know, the market is
being saturated with diaper bag backpacks. Now, I’m not saying
I STARTED the trend, necessarily. But I’m also not saying I

https://jewhungrytheblog.com/10-easy-vegetarian-meals-plus-10-must-essentials-new-parents/61di9knv36l-_sx522_/
https://jewhungrytheblog.com/10-easy-vegetarian-meals-plus-10-must-essentials-new-parents/images-2/


didn’t. Seriously, every time I was out with the kiddos and
had the over-the-shoulder bag on and bent down to help my
toddler with something, I would knock her in the face.
Backpacks do not facilitate the toddler knock out PLUS,
they’re better for the back.

8) The Wubbanub – I don’t know what it is with our babies and
Wubbanubs but they love them. Our kids aren’t pacifier kids
(they’re usually done with it by 6 months of age) but as
infants, they love the Wubbanubs. I can’t point to what it is
about them, except they’re super cute and harder to lose
because they’re bigger than a standard pacifier that doesn’t
come with a plush animal attached to it.

9) A Portable High Chair – Holy cow! Honestly, to this day we
do not have one of these and we NEED ONE! We suffer through it
as  semi-constant  roadtrippers  and  it’s  a  nightmare.
Ultimately, we end up sitting the kiddo in her carseat, which

https://jewhungrytheblog.com/10-easy-vegetarian-meals-plus-10-must-essentials-new-parents/images-3/
https://jewhungrytheblog.com/10-easy-vegetarian-meals-plus-10-must-essentials-new-parents/download-3/


is on top of a table, or one of us ends up with the baby on us
the entirety of the meal. #neveragain

10) A Plush Sloth – Do I really need to explain this one? It’s
a plush sloth! GAH! I want one!

 

And now for the meals . . .

https://jewhungrytheblog.com/10-easy-vegetarian-meals-plus-10-must-essentials-new-parents/images-4/
https://jewhungrytheblog.com/10-easy-vegetarian-meals-plus-10-must-essentials-new-parents/download-4/


Brown Rice Pesto Breakfast Bowl from Jewhungry

https://jewhungrytheblog.com/brown-rice-pesto-breakfast-bowl/pesto-rice-5/
https://jewhungrytheblog.com/brown-rice-pesto-breakfast-bowl/


Freezer to Oven Stuffed Sweet Potatoes from Sweet Peas and
Saffron

https://jewhungrytheblog.com/10-easy-vegetarian-meals-plus-10-must-essentials-new-parents/freezer-enchilada-stuffed-sweet-potatoes-4/
https://sweetpeasandsaffron.com/freezer-to-oven-enchilada-stuffed-sweet-potatoes/
https://sweetpeasandsaffron.com/freezer-to-oven-enchilada-stuffed-sweet-potatoes/


Cheesy Broccoli Kale Pesto Pizza from Peas and Crayons

https://jewhungrytheblog.com/10-easy-vegetarian-meals-plus-10-must-essentials-new-parents/cheesy-broccoli-kale-pesto-pizza-recipe-peas-and-crayons-0108/
https://peasandcrayons.com/2017/06/cheesy-broccoli-kale-pesto-pizza.html


Cold Asian Noodle Salad from Lexi’s Clean Kitchen

https://jewhungrytheblog.com/10-easy-vegetarian-meals-plus-10-must-essentials-new-parents/gluten-free-cold-asian-noodle-salad1/
https://lexiscleankitchen.com/cold-asian-noodle-salad/


Vegan Red Curry Pumpkin Noodle Soup from Nutmeg Nanny

https://jewhungrytheblog.com/10-easy-vegetarian-meals-plus-10-must-essentials-new-parents/vegan-red-curry-pumpkin-noodle-soup-7/
https://www.nutmegnanny.com/vegan-red-curry-pumpkin-noodle-soup/


Three-Ingredient Energy Bars from Sheri Silver

https://jewhungrytheblog.com/10-easy-vegetarian-meals-plus-10-must-essentials-new-parents/005-2/
http://sherisilver.com/2015/09/29/balls-bites-bars-three-ingredient-energy-bars/


Skillet Spanakopita from Dessert for Two 

https://jewhungrytheblog.com/10-easy-vegetarian-meals-plus-10-must-essentials-new-parents/skillet-spanikopita-recipe-2/
https://www.dessertfortwo.com/skillet-spanikopita-giveaway/


Italian Chickpea Salad from Iowa Girl Eats

https://jewhungrytheblog.com/10-easy-vegetarian-meals-plus-10-must-essentials-new-parents/italian-chickpea-salad-iowagirleats-01-3/
https://iowagirleats.com/2017/06/19/italian-chickpea-salad/


Veggie Fajita Enchiladas from Delish Knowledge

https://jewhungrytheblog.com/10-easy-vegetarian-meals-plus-10-must-essentials-new-parents/veggie-fajita-enchiladas1/
https://www.delishknowledge.com/veggie-fajita-enchiladas/


Moroccan Carrot Red Lentil Soup from A Cedar Spoon

https://jewhungrytheblog.com/10-easy-vegetarian-meals-plus-10-must-essentials-new-parents/dsc_0142-730x1024/
https://www.acedarspoon.com/moroccan-carrot-red-lentil-soup/


13  Vegetarian/Vegan  Recipes
for Your Summer Picnic

 

https://jewhungrytheblog.com/4863-2/
https://jewhungrytheblog.com/4863-2/
https://jewhungrytheblog.com/4863-2/picnic-collage/


So it’s officially summer though, to be honest, I wouldn’t
know it. I’m knee-deep in teaching summer school health. It’s
actually not as bad as it sounds. While I’d REALLY LOVE some
time  off,  I  rarely  get  to  be  in  the  classroom  teaching
students subject matter that I’m so passionate about. I mean,
what’s not to love about spending 2 hours a day, 5 days a week
talking  to  high  schoolers  about  topics  such  as  consent
education, mood disorders, and sex education!? Fun, right!?

In the midst of all of this, my husband has been out-of-town
for a week and a half (half a week to go!) and while I’m
really loving having all this time with our girls, mama is in
need for a little ‘me’ time. As it is, I’ve been getting up at
around 5am just so I can enjoy a hot cup of coffee and a fresh
episode of The Great British Baking Show before the girls get
up and it’s ‘go’ time. I don’t know about you, but as a
parent, I struggled with anxiety when it came to the weeks
leading up to being alone with the kids for an extended amount
of time. When Eden was just 4 weeks old, husband had to go to
Miami for a few days in order to complete some research for
his PhD and if anyone is a proponent of exposure therapy for
anxiety, it is me as that time alone with an infant and a 3
year-old truly taught me that I can do it. Now that the girls
are older and Eden is at one nap a day, I’m able to actually
enjoy my alone time with the girls. We can get out, explore
this great city with my little buddies and, dare I say it,
have fun. Our absolute favorite activity is to head to the
beach with sand toys and picnic in hand. I’ve been trying to
up our picnic game as lately it’s been day-after-day of pb & j
sandwiches and cucumbers. Therefore, I put a call out to some
food blogging buddies and the result is the recipe round-up
below, which is chock full of vegetarian and vegan options for
your summer picnics! I hope you enjoy and don’t forget your
sunscreen!

 

http://www.pbs.org/food/shows/great-british-baking-show/


Kosher ‘Krab’ Cakes with Zoodles and Avocado Crema from
Jewhungry

 

https://jewhungrytheblog.com/krab-cakes-zucchini-noodles-avocado-crema/krab-8/
https://jewhungrytheblog.com/krab-cakes-zucchini-noodles-avocado-crema/
https://jewhungrytheblog.com/krab-cakes-zucchini-noodles-avocado-crema/


Broccoli Salad with Lemon Poppy Seed Dressing from The Roasted
Root

https://jewhungrytheblog.com/4863-2/broccoli_salad_with_lemon_poppy_seed_dressing_2/
http://www.theroastedroot.net/broccoli-salad-lemon-poppy-seed-dressing/
http://www.theroastedroot.net/broccoli-salad-lemon-poppy-seed-dressing/


Kalyn’s Tabbouleh with Almonds from Kalyn’s Kitchen

https://jewhungrytheblog.com/4863-2/2-550-kalyns-tabbouli-kalynskitchen/
http://www.kalynskitchen.com/2007/08/recipe-favorites-kalyns-tabbouleh-with.html


Arabic Potato Salad from Persnickety Plates

https://jewhungrytheblog.com/4863-2/arabic-potato-salad4/
https://www.persnicketyplates.com/arabic-potato-salad/


Chipotle Hummus-Stuffed Potato Bites from The Lemon Bowl

https://jewhungrytheblog.com/4863-2/hummus-stuffed-potato-bites-a-gluten-free-and-vegan-appetizer-recipe/
https://thelemonbowl.com/chipotle-hummus-stuffed-potato-bites/


Moroccan Sweet Potato Salad from Food Faith Fitness

https://jewhungrytheblog.com/4863-2/moroccan-sweet-potato-salad-pic-683x1024/
https://www.foodfaithfitness.com/moroccan-sweet-potato-salad/


Mediterranean Deviled Egg Recipe with Roasted Red Pepper and
Hummus from Two Healthy Kitchens

https://jewhungrytheblog.com/4863-2/mediterranean-deviled-egg-recipe-closeup-2-watermarked-resized-768x1152/
http://twohealthykitchens.com/2016/09/01/mediterranean-deviled-egg-recipe-roasted-red-pepper-hummus/
http://twohealthykitchens.com/2016/09/01/mediterranean-deviled-egg-recipe-roasted-red-pepper-hummus/


Lentil Quinoa Salad with Golden Raisins and Lemon Dressing
from Noshtastic

https://jewhungrytheblog.com/4863-2/3-quinoa-lentil-raisin-salad-1-of-1/
https://www.noshtastic.com/lentil-quinoa-salad-golden-raisins-lemon-dressing/
https://www.noshtastic.com/lentil-quinoa-salad-golden-raisins-lemon-dressing/


California Cowboy Caviar from Fork and Beans

https://jewhungrytheblog.com/4863-2/california-style-cowboy-caviar-a-683x1024/
http://www.forkandbeans.com/2017/05/25/california-style-cowboy-caviar/


Lentil Hand Pies with Walnut Pesto from Delish Knowledge

https://jewhungrytheblog.com/4863-2/lentil-hand-pies6/
https://www.delishknowledge.com/lentil-hand-pies-with-walnut-pesto-2/


Israeli Couscous Recipe with Chopped Veggies, Chickpeas, and
Artichoke from The Mediterranean Dish

https://jewhungrytheblog.com/4863-2/israeli-couscous-recipe-4/
https://www.themediterraneandish.com/israeli-couscous-recipe/
https://www.themediterraneandish.com/israeli-couscous-recipe/


All-Natural Carrot Dogs from Healthy Slow Cooking

https://jewhungrytheblog.com/4863-2/carrot-dogs5-lr-1/
http://healthyslowcooking.com/all-natural-carrot-dogs-from-the-easy-vegan-cookbook/


Falafel Feta Salad from Jewhungry 

https://jewhungrytheblog.com/falafel-feta-salad/falafel-5/
https://jewhungrytheblog.com/falafel-feta-salad/

